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TRB Dev. begins renovations on Barry Hall at St. John School
October 27, 2009 - Spotlights

TRB Development Group, Inc. recently commenced the renovation of Barry Hall and the main
building of St. John Regional School on State St for the Catholic Diocese of Manchester.

The existing three-floor stairway will be removed, and new stairs will be built according to the new
design layout. The interior of several classrooms will be expanded, classrooms and hallways will
receive fresh paint and new carpet, and a sprinkler system will be installed throughout.

The project is scheduled to complete by the end of October. Design work was provided by
Berard-Martel Architecture, Inc.
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